RACKE UPDATE
March 2015

December 2014

Last day of school and 1st graduation of the Heroes
of Faith Christian School.

David was the padrino for a couple from the
Quecha church.

We were able to help a couple from the church with
over 100 children who came for a Christmas party.
They each received a gift, played games, had hot
chocolate, and heard the real meaning of Christmas.

We got to have Christmas with our
grandKkids.




Last club of the year in Yanahuara. We had
21, which is the most we have had. Pray for
the salvation of the kids from this club, and
that we would be able to reach their parents
and that a new church would be started.

Vacation Bible School. Our daughter, Beth,
was in charge of the program.

Arrived in the U.S. a day after our grandson,
Micah Enea Ballabani was born.

We were able to be with Cherie for her 21st
birthday. She is attending college in Florida
and living with her grandmother and aunt
and uncle. We also spent time with Heidi’s
parents in South Carolina.

We were able to be with our brothers and sisters
from the church that the Lord allowed us to have
a part in starting in Bradenton, Florida. Our son-
in-law, Fernando, is pastoring the church and it
is growing and people are being saved.




Our son, Micah, was married to
Jessenia Chavez the 28t of February.
We are glad to have Jeni as part of
our family. (finally)

February

David returned to Peru to begin teacher training at the school.
Praise the Lord He has supplied all the teachers we need and the
new school building is being constructed. Hopefully, it will be
ready to move into within a few months. We are still meeting in
the church building until it is completed.

Our ninth grandchild, Fernando Asher
Lozada, was born March 12.

Heidi returned to Peru the middle of March. We are grateful to the Lord for the special
time we had in the States with our families, and we are now anxious to begin another year
here in Peru.

Special Prayer Requests

Preparation of the ladies meetings for the year

Direction for David as he leads the school and also preaching responsibilities
Don Victor, Alcione, Maria for salvation

Unsaved Students including David and Jeremy

Bible Club in Yanahuara

New Ministry of Awanas for the high school kids

Construction of new school building

Thank you for praying for us. David and Heidi Racke



